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From: Karen Eggert
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Ferris Wheel comment 3/15/21- Yes to 4 years!
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 10:05:01 PM

 

Hello Mr. Young-
I was on the line today for almost an hour, but had to hang up to return to work.

I am asking that the board permit the Ferris Wheel to remain in the park for the four year term
that has already been agreed upon by two relevant government agencies. 

The park has lots of natural beauty and the concourse is the hub of developed entertainment. 
Sitting between the Cal Academy and the DeYoung, the Ferris Wheel is a perfect
multigenerational activity and a wonderful draw for locals and visitors alike.

Please approve it for the four year contract that is already in place. The Parks Alliance has
done an amazing job with GGP’s 150th celebration. The Ferris wheel is a great visual and
interactive part of that celebration. Please let us enjoy it for the four years ahead.

Thank you-
Karen Eggert
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